
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary 

 

8008 Wisconsin Avenue, Project Plan Review, 920150020 

 

Neil Braunstein, AICP, Area 1, neil.braunstein@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-4532 

Elza Hisel-McCoy, Supervisor, Area 1, elza.hisel-mccoy@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-2115 

Robert Kronenberg, Chief, Area 1, robert.kronenberg@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-2187 

 

Location:  Southwest quadrant of the intersection of 

Cordell Avenue and Wisconsin Avenue 

Zone:  CBD-1 

Master Plan:  Woodmont Triangle Amendment to 

the Bethesda CBD Sector Plan 

Property size:  15,389 square feet 

Application to extend the review period for a project 

plan for up to 90 days, from December 30, 2014, to 

March 30, 2015 

Applicant:  Jemal’s Surplus, LLC 

Filing Date:  October 1, 2014 

Section 59-D-2.2 of the Zoning Ordinance provides that the Planning Board shall hold a public hearing no later 

than 90 days after the filing of a project plan.  The Planning Board may, however, extend this period.  Because 

issues were raised at DRC relating to right-of-way width and site design that will not be able to be resolved with 

the 90-day review period, the applicant wishes to extend the review.  The applicant has requested, in a letter 

dated November 21, 2014, that the review period for the project plan be extended to the end of March 2015 to 

allow the applicant to address these issues.  Therefore, a 90-day extension is recommended. 

 

Staff recommends APPROVAL of the extension request. 

 

Attachment A:  Applicant’s extension request 

Description 

Staff Report Date: 12/5/14 
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